
       Christmas Memories 

 

Santa’s elf Cathy Fletcher prepared the  
goody bags that delighted the children 

Below right, Santa with the Hutchison family.  Thanks 
to Mike and his Canon for the many photo memories. 

At left, our 
champion 
player of ring- 
toss-over-Santa 
hats, with his 
prize 

So what did Pres Peggi 
ask Santa for? 

Santa with HOA 

Board members 

Frank, Cecilia, Deb, 

Barb, Bob & Peggi 

hoping you had as 

much fun as they did! 

Bye-bye Santa— 

see you next year! 

2016 


